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Minutes of the January 8, 2014 Meeting  

The January meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was held January 8,
2014 at  Zarda Barbeque; 11931 West 87th; Lenexa, Kansas.  There were  15 in
attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:08PM.  He asked Ben Weiss to read the minutes of 
the December meeting.  The motion to accept the minutes was by Steve Hendrix and the 
second by Dave Buell.  The motion passed.

Kirk Chestnut, Kansas City EAS chairman said that there was nothing unusual to report 
about EAS for the month.

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that he has programs booked through March. 
For February we will have Frank Siler presenting a discussion on copyrights and patents.

Chriss Scherer, chapter certification chairman, was absent so there was no certification 
report.

There was no old business.

There was no new business.

The motion to adjourn the meeting was by Dennis Eversol and the second by Ken Cox. 

Jeff Holdenrid of Double Radius presented the program.  He discussed Underbuilding IP to
your  existing  STL's using  new  microwave  opportunities.  With  the  latest  technology
advances IP can now be added to existing TV and Radio STL links.
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